
Maple have had a brilliant first two 
weeks settling into school and getting 

used to our routine and classroom.

We have all enjoyed lots of time 
exploring the environment in our 

covered and active playgrounds as well 
as the climbing frame at playtimes and 

our class outside area in learning 
times.

If your child only drinks juice please 
send some into school for us to refill 
their bottles with, we do not have a 
school supply to use so will only be 

able to give them water.

If you have not done so already 
please send in your child’s PE kit and 
wet weather gear so we can access 

Forest School on Monday. 

Please remember to label as many of 
your child’s belongings as possible so 

we can return them to the right 
place.

Thank you!  ☺


